Education Report

With the duties as upcoming Chair for the ISGE taking priority, | have nothing new or
noteworthy to report since my November report. | have been asked by President Meints to
remain as Education Chair and | gladly accept.

Facebook

We currently have about 845 subscribers to our Facebook site. Those subscribers are connected
to 335,000 other FB sites. Every time something is posted we invariably see an increase in visits
and in membership. The problem is that we’re not getting much input from other Sections in
regards to photos or video of meetings that take place. Almost all of the content has come from
myself and from meetings I’ve attended in the Northeast Section.

I know we’re all busy but how about a little help here? Especially from the Directors and the
Section Officers. The more people we can reach electronically, the more we can save on postage.
The more we can showcase all of the benefits of going to a Section Meeting the more new people
we can recruit. Ultimately that can provide a human resource and a financial resource to the
Sections and the National and International Membership Rolls.

Respectfully,

-Mike Souza
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